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My dear Jennie :
I bav* Just received 

the additional napkins, for 
wtaleh I thank yen met warmly.
You really should net have gene 
to so much trouble, nor to eo 
greet a» expense on ay aooount.
1 know something about the eeet 
of 11am, because, of lato, X 
have hod he neke good erne 
deficiencies la that dlreetlen,
X can sosure yon the napkins 
are exoeptlonally weloom.

X hope that you and Jem, 
and the ether members of the 
family, are act beginning the 
lew Year by ever-doing. That 
would be the nest unfortunate of 
all mistakes. Take It easy, and 
save your energy all you possibly oea. It is the reserve one has 
that is going to be worth most 
from now on. The capacity to 
endure as well as to enjoy is 
increased by not being overtired.

With fondest love to all,

Mrs. H. M. Lay, 
"Boulderfel",

Barrie, Ontario.
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